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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board: 

1.  Concur with the City Council request to transfer funds for construction improvements to 
Vista Del Valle and Mount Hollywood Drive as follows: 

FROM: Fund 48El88 - Griffith Park 2004 Trust Fund $25,000 

TO: Fund 1 00186 - Street Services Fund 
Account 1090 - Salaries,Overtime $12,500 
Account 3 180 - Construction Materials Supplies $12,500 

$25,000 

2. Authorize a technical correction to change the account from 3180 to account 3030, 
Construction Expense, in the amount of $ 1  2,500. 

SUMMARY: 

On October 20,2008, a motion made in Council on September 23,2008, Council File No. 08-2547 
was adopted by the City Council, which requested that the Board of Recreation and Park 
Commissioners be requested to allocate andlor otherwise cause to be transferred $25,000 from Fund 
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48E Department 88, Griffith Park 2004 Trust Fund to the Street Services Fund Number 100 
Department 86 for the purpose of funding construction improvement to Vista del Valle and Mount 
Hollywood Drive in Griffith Park. The construction improvement is for the rebuilding of the 
roadway that was washed out due to flooding caused by excessive run-off as a result of the fire. This 
roadway serves as a bike path, equestrian and hiking trail as well as emergency access roadway for 
both Vista del Valle and Mount Hollywood Drive in Griffith Park. 

A technical correction is being requested to change what the City Council requested Account 3 180, 
Construction Materials Supplies and Services, to Account 3030, Construction Expense, in the 
amount of $12,500. The City Council motion authorized the Department to make such technical 
corrections. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

This transfer has no impact on the Department's General Fund. 

This report was prepared by Emily Lau, Senior Accountant 11, Finance Division. 




